
From: Dr.Andrew Bryant  
Sent: Sunday, 5 April 2015 12:02 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Feedback 
 
Dear Medical Board 
It seems to me that anti-obesity interventions are now being done frequently on those who are not 
obese (ie BMI < 30).  The marketing for these procedures looks like cosmetic surgery to me.  The 
high risk of complications in people without a true medical indication, such as metabolic syndrome, 
causes me some concern. 
Yours 
Andrew Bryant 
Gastroenterologist 
Brisbane 
 


